
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to your new spelling book for this term. Your child will get 

10 spellings a week with a spelling pattern for their year group. If 

they are struggling to begin with then you might like to choose 5 and 

learn those. As the children get more confident they can increase 

the number they learn. 

We will send new spellings home in this orange book on a Friday when 

we will test the children on that week’s spellings. The new spellings 

will be for the following week. You will find a sheet that the children 

will complete in school, a handwriting sheet and a wordsearch. They 

are all to help your child learn their new spellings.  

If you could spend 5 minutes a day doing these the children will 

make super progress. Any time you can spend will be great. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

Mrs. Simpson 


